
Free fishing day Saturday in
California
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife is waving the
fishing license requirement on Sept. 7.

This is one of two free fishing days the department sponsors
each year.

Size and number limits remain, thought.

Angler  must  have  an  appropriate  report  card  if  they  are
fishing for abalone, steelhead or sturgeon anywhere in the
state, or for salmon in the Smith and Klamath-Trinity river
systems.
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